
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

CITY OF ATWATER 
                                                                                                                                                                 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular City of Planning Commission meeting 
scheduled for Wednesday, July 15, 2020 at 6:00 PM has been cancelled.  The 
next regular City of Atwater Planning Commission meeting is scheduled for  
August 19, 2020 at 6:00 PM in the City Council Chambers, located at the Atwater 
Civic Center, 750 Bellevue Road, Atwater, California.  
 
 

Dated this 10th day of July 2020. 

                                                   
 
STATE OF CALIFORNIA ) 
COUNTY OF MERCED ) ss.  AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 
CITY OF ATWATER ) 
 
Jacquy Lopez, Planning Commission Secretary deposes and says:  That she is the 
duly designated and qualified Secretary for the Planning Commission for the City of 
Atwater and that she caused the above notice to be posted on the door of the City 
Council Chambers, Atwater, California, by 5:00 PM on July 10, 2020. 
 

                                                     
 
ATWATER, CALIFORNIA 

JACQUY LOPEZ, PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

JACQUY LOPEZ,  
PLANNING COMMISSION SECRETARY 
 
 


